

Mata Pelajaran : **Bahasa Inggris**

Kelas : **XII (dua belas)**

Nama Murid : _____

Nama PKBM : _____



I. Multiple Choice

The following dialog is for question no.1.

- Rudy : Congratulations! You got the gold medal in badminton competition.
Candra : Thank You.
Rudy : you are great. How do you manage yourself to be the best in Badminton?
Candra : Exercise makes perfect. I join a badminton club and I am trained twice a week.
Rudy : Does means only physical training and exercise?
Candra : No, it is not only that. I also learn a lot from my seniors about how to build a champion mentality
Rudy : Do you believe that luck also influences the result?
Candra : Yes, I think so. Praying and having positive thinking help us to make the good luck.
Rudy : You are right.

1. What does the dialog tell us about?

- A. We can be perfect without regular exercise because of luck
B. Candra doesn't believe in a good luck or a bad one
C. The seniors have no influence in making someone to be a champion.
D. By making a regular exercise and flowing in a luck, you will win the competition.
E. Physical trainings, mentality management, and praying are factors to make the best.

The following dialog is for question no.2

- Arya : Hi Ranti. What are you doing?
Ranti : Hi, I'm doing the homework. What happens?
Arya : I'm hungry. I haven't got breakfast
Ranti : Ok, let's go to canteen. By the way, where will you spend your holiday?
Arya : I think I'll go to Bangkok. What about you?
Ranti : I'll probably go to Solo. When will you going to Bangkok?
Arya : Next Saturday. I will be boarding a morning flight so that I have plenty of time to stake in a city tour.
Ranti : May I take you to the airport?
Arya : No, thanks. I'll hire a taxi. Besides, you have an appointment on Saturday morning, don't you?
Ranti : O.K. By the way, will you take a camera?
Arya : I'd love to, but I don't have a camera. So, I think I'll use my mobile phone to take pictures
Ranti : No, it's better if you use a camera. Don't worry. You can use my camera.
Arya : Don't bother.
Ranti : No, It's O.K. I'll deliver the camera next Friday morning.
Arya : All right, if you insist. Thank you very much.

2. Where does the dialogue probably take place?

- A. At home
B. At school
C. At an airport
D. At a bus stop
E. At the train station

The following dialog is for question no.3.

- Woman : I think the weather is not friendly enough for us to do outdoor activities.
Man : Yes. We'd better cancel our trip.

3. Why does the man think they should cancel the trip?

- A. They have the other activities.
B. The weather is friendly enough.
C. There is something urgent to do.
D. The man is busy working outdoors.
E. The weather is too bad to do the trip.

The following dialog is for question no.4

- Rama : You look so pale. I bring you some soup, fix you some tea and bake you some treats I.Hope you recover soon.
Imran : Thanks a lot. _____ I really appreciate that.
Rido : I'd also water your plants and tidy your room.
Imran : Thank you very much. I'm glad you do it for me.
Ramon : To help you feel better, I'd fluff up your pillow and straighten your sheets.
Imran : I am so grateful to you. You're the best friends I have ever had.

4. The best respond to complete the dialog is ..

- A. What a good job!
B. What a wonderful job!
C. What a lovely friend you are!
D. What a good-looking friend you are!
E. What a handsome friend you are!

The following dialog is for question no.5.

- Evan : Hi Arini. You look so happy, what happened?
Arini : I won the speech contest. I've received cash as the prize and I will use it.
Evan : Anyway, what will you use the money for?
Arini : want to deposit part of the money and donate the rest to people in need.
Evan :to donate it to the victims of the volcano eruptions. They have to live in evacuation places and actually need help.
Arini :, but how to donate it? The victims live far from us.
Evan : You may transfer your money to ACT account. You know ACT is a trustable organization in helping victims in natural disaster.

Arini : What's the account number?

Evan : Here it is.

5. The suitable expression for the blanks in the text is...

A. I don't think - I am not with you

B. I invite you - Sorry, I can't

C. That is a good idea - I suggest you

D. Why don't you - That's a good idea

E. That sounds nice - I advice you

The following dialog is for question no. 6

Andro : Mom, may I go for a walk with my friends this afternoon?

Mrs. Wibowo : For what?

Andro : Joni and I have an appointment to take a walk this afternoon.

Mrs. Wibowo : Do you want to break your promise? You promised me not to hang out too often, didn't you?

Andro : I didn't mean to break my promise. I went nowhere this week, right? So, can I go now?

Mrs. Wibowo : Well, you know that I feel a bit disappointed with your score last semester. I do hope you can do better this semester. That is why I forbid you from going out too often. ... if you want to get a good score

Andro : Yes, I know that, Mom. I promise I will focus more on my studies and won't disappoint you anymore. So may I go with my friends this afternoon?

Mrs. Wibowo : You may go next time, at the weekend.

Andro : All right. I'll tell Joni, then.

6. The best respond to complete the dialog is...

A. You should study hard

B. You may study hard

C. You can be a good student

D. You will study hard

E. You must stay at home

The following dialog is for question no. 7

Amelia : Hi, Bram. Why do you come so late? The meeting started an hour ago.

Bram : I am sorry. I don't mean to make this bad situation.

Amelia : Can you tell me why?

Bram : Yeah. It is because of the very bad weather in my area.

Amelia : Oh, I see. Now prepare yourself to make a presentation

Bram : Ok. It will be ready in ten minutes.

7. The suitable statement for the blank is...

A. Because the next is your turn

B. Since you are not allowed to join the meeting

C. Due to the very bad weather in here

D. As you come early this morning

E. Because of your on-time attendance

This text is for question no. 8 to 9

To All Third Grade Students

All library books have to be returned on the twenty-second of May 2009. They should be covered with non-colorful wrapping plastic. Lost books must be replaced with the ones of similar subjects. Fine will be charged to the late return of the books. Students who have handed in all books will get receipts that have to be submitted to the administration officers.

8. Where is the announcement delivered?

A. In the classroom

B. In the public library

C. In the school library

D. In the yard of the school

E. In the front of teacher's office

9. From the announcement above we can conclude that the readers are the thirdgrade students who have to...

A. Borrow books from the library

B. Get books from the library

C. Buy books from the library

D. Return the books to the library

E. Hold all the books in the library

This text is for question no. 10 to 11

Tips to increase concentration when studying

Be enthusiastic about what you learn. Stay away from others and take a deep breath several times. It will help you feel relaxed and beat a bad mood find a place to study. It should not always be a nice place but you must be comfortable in the place.

Identify things that can probably disturb you, such as certain fragrances, etc. You have to have strategies to remove the disturbance.

If you want to study while you listen to music, choose soft music. It functions as background that will make you comfortable.

To help you understand the material easily, start your study with questions and outlining the chapter.

Break up the materials into smaller parts that can be completed in a short time

Concentrate on one task. Complete the task and move to another.

Spend your peak time of concentration on difficult topics

Take five minutes break after completing each task.

10. The text mostly uses in condition when a student...

A. Will join teaching-learning activity

B. Will have an examination

C. Is lazy to study

D. Has many home works

E. Has a problem in studying

11. After reading the tips, the student should...

A. Do the tips when studying

B. Tell the tips to his/her friend

C. Share the tips to his/her friend

D. Inform the tips to his/her friend

E. Write the tips in his/her notebooks

This text is for question no. 12 to 13

Dear Mr. Tanaka, It would be a great honor to have you at The International Traditional Art Conference to be held from 4 to 8 June at the Taman Ismail Marzuki, Jakarta.

We herby kindly invite you, a central art figure in Japan, as our distinguished guest to attend various events at the conference. Your ideas on contemporary art will be valuable in any discussion session. This letter can be used for the issue of your visa and official airline ticket.

We look forward to your attendance and participation.

Sincerely,

HandoyoSubekti

Conference director

12. From the text above, we know that the reader is invited...

- A. to be a speaker in a conference
 B. to support a conference
 C. to come to a conference
 D. to hold a conference
 E. to make a conference
13. "as our distinguished guest to attend various events at the conference".
 The underlined word means....
 A. special
 B. lovely
 C. famous
 D. common
 E. notorious

This text is for question numbers 14 and 15.

To fill this semester vacation, there will be excusing program to Pulau Seribu held by The SMANSA Students Board. The program will be held on December 23, 2017. There will be interesting programs during the excursion. Please be registered before December 20, 2017. For detailed information, please contact Adinda, the program coordinator, at 08577846817.

14. The purpose of the text is
 A. to describe vacation program.
 B. to tell about Students Board activity.
 C. to inform about Students Board activity.
 D. to announce students excursion to Pulau Seribu.
 E. to introduce new program of the Students Board.
15. When is the due date of the registration?
 A. on December 20, 2017.
 B. on December 23, 2017.
 C. before December 20, 2017.
 D. after December 23, 2017.
 E. before December 23, 2017.

This text is for question numbers 16 - 17.

Should People Shop in Online Shop?

Now a days, the activity of online shopping has risen steadily around the world. It has become a new lifestyle for people in modern city since 21st century. Even though there are still many people who prefer buying their daily needs in a market to shopping online, shopping online for certain people has more advantages than its drawbacks.

There are strong arguments in favour of online shopping. For some people, particularly working people, they argue that the existence of online shop is very utilitarian in their life. That is because they do not have to go to a market which they may spend much time. More over, online shop has offered many types of goods that customer can buy, so they have many preferences to select the best ones.

Further more, nowadays, there have been many online shops which put some buyer testimonies on their websites. If customers feel worried about the quality of goods, they can see and read some testimonies concerning the quality of those goods. Therefore, with the presence of testimony, consumers can easily determine whether the quality of goods is decent or not.

In conclusion, online shopping has advantages and merits for many people. Thus, people can utilize online shopping as new lifestyle due to its benefits.

16. This passage is mainly concerned with
 A. the arguments about online shopping
 B. the easiness given by online shopping
 C. the new lifestyle among carrier woman
 D. the rise of online shopping around the world
 E. the supportive arguments on online shopping
17. Based on the text, which of the following is the reason why people choose online shopping?
 A. the high price
 B. can be done everywhere
 C. the limited kind the goods
 D. the laziness of the customer
 E. the practicality of transaction
18. "Therefore, with the presence of testimony, consumers can easily determine whether the quality of goods is decent or not." (paragraph 3)
 The underlined word may be best replaced by...
 A. considerable
 B. respectable
 C. acceptable
 D. credible
 E. reliable
19. Aleesha : Have you made any vacation plans?
 Mika : Yes....
 A. I'm going to go snorkelling
 B. I was in London last month
 C. I went to Dieng with my friends
 D. I have been to Raja Ampat in Papua
 E. I'm living on this land
20. Memet : What is Mr. Tito doing?
 Icut :
 Memet : Really? Is he leaving now?
 Icut : Yes.
 A. He's going to work the whole day
 B. He's painting a beautiful view
 C. He's preparing his luggage
 D. He's baking some bread
 E. He's writing his novel

Text for questions 21-23

Last holiday I went to Paris. I visited museums and sat in public gardens. A friendly waiter taught me a few words of French. Then, he lent me a book. I read a few lines, but I did not understand a word. Every day, I thought about postcards. My holidays passed quickly, but I did not send any cards to my friends. On the last day I made a big decision, I got up early and bought thirty-seven cards. I spent the whole day in my room, but I did not write a single card!

21. Whom did the writer meet in Paris?
 A. A man that take him to French.
 B. A man that gave him thirty-seven cards
 C. A man that lent him a book.
 D. A man that worked in museum
 E. A man that give him a job.
22. I read a few lines... what does the underlined phrase mean?
 A. Words in a postcard
 B. Texts on the book.
 C. Gardens rules.
 D. Museum guiding
 E. Menu
23. Then he lent me. Whom does he refer to?
 A. French tourist
 B. Annoying waiter
 C. A nice waiter
 D. A friendly tourist
 E. An old man

For question 24 to 26, complete following paragraph with the words provided.

Last Wednesday, my father....(24) us out for lunch at the Thai restaurant near the Bermuda mall. After lunch, we....(25) to Kartika

shopping center to fund school uniforms. We asked the girl at the counter for some uniforms.

My brother went into the fitting room to try them on while my mother and I went outside to choose a uniform for me. After my brother(26) of the fitting room, I went in. I tried the uniform on and found that it was rather right. I came out of the fitting room and later tried on another uniform. It fitted me perfectly. My father then paid for the uniforms. We thanked the sales girl and left the shop.

24.
A. Took B. Takes C. Is Taking D. Had Taken E. Have Taken
25.
A. Go B. Gone C. Went D. Are Going E. Have Gone
26.
A. Stays B. Stayed C. Did Stay D. Are Staying E. Have Stayed

Text is for questions 27 to 30.

The Hen with the Silver Eggs

One day, in an Arabian city, a woman went to the market and bought a beautiful hen. A few days later to her surprise the hen she bought laid a silver egg. If the hen could only be persuaded to lay more than one egg each day, the woman was sure she would never have to work again. So the woman decided to make the hen eat more, so that it could lay more eggs. But the only result was that the hen died of indigestion and did not lay more eggs at all.

27. Paragraph 2 mostly discusses about ...
A. the hen's eggs D. what the hen eats to lay more eggs
B. what the woman did to her hen E. why the woman wanted to get more eggs
C. what the hen did for the woman
28. The hen died because it ...
A. ate nothing D. was badly injured
B. ate too much E. was forced to lay eggs
C. laid more eggs
29. From the text we may conclude that the woman was ...
A. active B. miserly C. greedy D. furious E. dangerous
30. "If the hen could only be persuaded...."
(Paragraph 1)
The underlined word means
A. commanded B. influenced C. Dangerous D. brought E. told

II. ESSAY!

Complete this following paragraph with suitable words!

Last(31), my family and I went to Pasir Putih beach. We went by our car. We left our house at 08.00 a.m. and (32) there at 09.00 a.m. I felt(33). We played with sand and swam in the area. After we felt tired we had lunch together and played again. At 03.00 p.m. we went back.

34. Mention one expression of giving a suggestion!
35. Write five modals used in offering help expression!
36. What does "offer" mean?
37. "Do you want I help you?", What does the sentence mean?

The following dialogue is for question number 43-40

Amir : "We have been waiting nearly three quarters of an hour."
Budi : "Yes, I think the bus will never come."
Amir : "Would it be an idea to walk?"
Budi : "Yes, it's a good idea."
Amir : "Has the new restaurant opened today?"
Budi : "It has opened yesterday already. My friend told me it has a new and delicious menu."
Amir : "Why don't we eat there?"
Budi : "It is a wonderful idea."

38. How long have Amir and Budi waited?
39. What for did Amir and Budi wait?
40. When did the new restaurant open?

PEROLEHAN NILAI			Diperiksa Tgl. : Oleh : (.....)
Keterangan	Angka	Dengan Huruf	
I Pilihan Ganda			
II Isian / Uraian			
Jumlah			
Nilai Akhir			